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VANCOUVER, BC – June 21, 2010 
 
 
For Immediate Release:  
 
NYCE NETWORKS EXPANDS VANCOUVER GLOBAL HEADQUARTERS 
 
NYCE Networks, a leading provider of innovative Plastic Optical Fiber to Ethernet products, announced today the 
expansion of its headquarters in Vancouver, BC.  A strong increase in demand for the companyʼs products 
necessitated a move to a new 7,000 square foot facility, which is more than double the size of the companyʼs previous 
office. 
 
“Our customers have really embraced our product line of Plastic Optical Fiber networking solutions and we have 
experienced significant growth in the last year.” says Matt Rooyakkers, CEO & Co-Founder of NYCE Networks.  “Our 
new Vancouver office provides us with far more space to house our growing team and will allow us to better serve the 
needs of our valued customers.” 
 
The companyʼs new address is 103-8525 Baxter Place, Burnaby, BC Canada V5A4V7.  NYCEʼs main phone number 
remains the same at 604-473-9800 and fax number remains 604-473-9801. NYCEʼs office is located in the heart of 
the Lake City Hub technology park.  For directions or further information on NYCEʼs new office, please contact NYCE 
at 604-473-9800. 
 
 
About NYCE Networks 
 
NYCE Networks is headquartered in Vancouver, BC.  NYCE is a leading provider of innovative Plastic Optical Fiber to 
Ethernet products.  NYCE designs, manufactures and supplies Plastic Optical Fiber networking solutions to 
telecommunication companies, builders, installers, and content providers worldwide.  Our patented networking 
products eliminate electromagnetic interference and enable our customers to deliver safe, simple and cost-effective 
home-centric solutions.  For more information, please visit NYCEʼs website at www.nycenetworks.com or call 1-604-
473-9800. 
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